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Villa for sale Villa For Sale

 

Ground (main floor) has an entrance hall, living room, kitchen, 1 bedroom and master bedroom with 
dressing room.- Top floor has 1 en-suite bedroom with a large 20m2 terrace- Basement includes 2 en-suite 
bedrooms, storage room and garageAll 3 floors are accessible thru a wide marble staircase with floor 
lighting.Campo Mijas is a peaceful residential area surrounded by luscious countryside with panoramic 
views all the way down to the Mediterranean sea. Campo Mijas has a fantastic communal play area for 
residents and La Luna Restaurant which serves delicious international and local cuisine daily. Fuengirola 
with its bar and restuarants is only 10 minutes' drive away and the coast is just 15 minutes away. In El 
Coto, which is only 10 mns walk, you will find a bus stop and facilities including supermarket, chemist, 
newsagent and good choice of restaurants.Golf enthusiasts will be in their element with Mijas Golf Resort 
being located just 15-20 minutes from our villas in Campo Mijas. Read more - Ground (main floor) has an 
entrance hall, living room, kitchen, 1 bedroom and master bedroom with dressing room. - Top floor has 1 
en-suite bedroom with a large 20m2 terrace - Basement includes 2 en-suite bedrooms, storage room and 
garage All 3 floors are accessible thru a wide marble staircase with floor lighting. Campo Mijas is a 
peaceful residential area surrounded by luscious countryside with panoramic views all the way down to the 
Mediterranean sea. Campo Mijas has a fantastic communal play area for residents and La Luna Restaurant 
which serves delicious international and local cuisine daily. Fuengirola with its bar and restuarants is only 
10 minutes' drive away and the coast is just 15 minutes away. In El Coto, which is only 10 mns walk, you 
will find a bus stop and facilities including supermarket, chemist, newsagent and good choice of 
restaurants. Golf enthusiasts will be in their element with Mijas Golf Resort being located just 15-20 
minutes from our villas in Campo Mijas. Property Features * Luxury Villa * Ensuite Bedrooms * Marble 
Flooring * Jacuzzi * Utility Room * Private Pool * Private Terrace * Reduced * Total size: 598 m2

 

Price: €690,000 
Bedrooms: 5
Bathrooms: 5
M2 Living: -
M2 Plot:  - 
M2 Terrace:  - 
Address:  Mijas, 


